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Friday 12th July, 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  

Pupil Reports and Workbooks 
 
May I begin by sharing what a wonderful year the pupils have had in school and extend a ‘Thank 
You’ for all your support and positive feedback we have received regarding many aspects of school 
life this year. 
 
On Wednesday 17th July, pupil reports will be sent out via MCAS. The reports will include all 
attainment including Year 6 SATS results. Reports will no longer be sent in paper format as across 
the Pontefract Academies Trust, we are aiming to be as paperless as possible. Reports will be on 
your MCAS app under the Reports section. Please do let us know if you have any difficulties receiving 
the reports.  
 
On Thursday 18th July, I will be opening up the school from 2.15 – 3.45 to parents and carers who 
wish to view pupil books with your children. You may arrive at school anytime during this window. 
This will also provide an opportunity for you to speak with class teachers about any aspects of 
learning you may have before pupils move onto their next teacher or school. Please access the 
school through your child’s classroom door. For those parents with siblings, you will be able to move 
through school to different classrooms.  
 
On this day, pupils will be able to take home some of their workbooks. However, we do require a 
number of books to remain in school for the Autumn Term for evidence purposes and some books 
will be passed onto the next class teacher to continue to be filled. Class teachers will let you know 
which pupil books will remain in school. Any books kept back for Year 6 pupils will be delivered to 
the Secondary Schools at the end of the Autumn Term. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher directly if you have any further questions 
and we look forward to seeing you next week, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Headteacher 
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